

The Mathworks e-newsletter

Mission

To research and develop model programs and self-sustaining learning communities that engage students from all backgrounds in doing mathematics at a high level.

Mathworks is a center for innovation in mathematics education at Texas State University. We conduct research of and develop model programs in the following areas:

- Summer Math Programs
- Teacher Professional Development
- Curriculum Research & Development

Support math learning opportunities for all students

<u>Donate online today</u> to the Mathworks Legacy Campaign!

Mathworks

Max Warshauer, Director Terry McCabe, Associate Director Patty Amende, Accountant Michelle Pruett, Program Specialist

Mathworks Steering Committee

Ernest Butler Sarah Butler Howard Falkenberg Jeff Kodosky Bob Rutishauser Mike Starbird

Texas State University

Denise Trauth, President Gene Bourgeois, Provost Bob Habingreither, Interim Dean of the College of Science and Engineering Susan Morey, Chair of the Mathematics Department

March 2016

Happy Spring!

- Kodosky Foundation supports the JSMC
- Summer STEM Funding Collaborative supports the JSMC
- Texas Workforce Commission supports HSMC
- JSMC in Round Rock now has a Level 5 section
- · Mathworks at Texas A&M's math circle
- Mathworks at San Marcos Family Math Night
- Texas State University Summer Camp Fair
- April is Math Awareness Month
- · Apply to the 2016 math camps!

Kodosky Foundation supports the JSMC

Jeff and Gail Kodosky, through their namesake Foundation, have donated funds to support the 2016 Junior Summer Math Camp programs in San Marcos and Round Rock. The funds will provide opportunities to students to attend the math camp, awarding need-based scholarships to attend the program this June.

Summer STEM Funding Collaborative supports the JSMC

The Summer STEM Funding Collaborative, made up of nearly 20 partner organizations, has donated funds to support the 2016 Junior Summer Math Camp programs in San Marcos and Round Rock. The funds will provide opportunities to Texas State undergraduate students to be teaching assistants in the JSMC, as well as professional development opportunities to teachers.

Texas Workforce Commission supports the HSMC

The Texas Workforce Commission has donated funds to support the 2016 Honors Summer Math Camp program at Texas State. Mathworks at Texas State University March e-newsletter

attend the program this summer.

Contact Us

PHONE: (512) 245 -3439 FAX: (512) 245 - 1469 www.txstate.edu/mathworks mathworks@txstate.edu

<u>Forward</u> this email to friends and family.

Dear Alumni,

Have you recently...
Moved?
Started graduate school?
Landed a new job?
Written a book?
Received an award?

Or simply want to reconnect with other alumni?

We at Mathworks would love to hear what alumni are doing these days!

Simply fill out this <u>online update</u> <u>form</u>.



A member of the Texas State University System

Level 5 Section Offered In JSMC In Austin

We are excited to announce that the half-day Junior Summer Math Camp in Austin now has a Level 5 section! This program is held on the Texas State University Round Rock campus. Students may register online here today. The program is for 4th-8th grade students, and has five different levels.

The funds will provide opportunities to students to attend the

high school math camp, awarding need-based scholarships to



Mathworks at Texas A&M's Math Circle

Michelle Pruett of Mathworks gave a talk at <u>Texas A&M's Math</u> <u>Circle</u> in late February, sharing the mathematics of cryptography with middle school and high school students!

Mathworks at San Marcos Family Math Night

Patty Amende and Michelle Pruett of Mathworks attended the San Marcos Family Math Night in late March. The event was held at Dick's Classic Car Garage and provided hands-on math activities for students of all ages.



Texas State University Summer Camps Fair

Texas State University will host its 3rd annual Summer Camps Fair on Friday, April 1st, 3 - 6pm. This fair will showcase all the summer camps that the University hosts, including the Mathworks math camps. This event is free to all interested families, and more information can be found here.

April is Math Awareness Month!

Stay tuned to our <u>facebook page</u> for interesting math news and puzzles all month long!

Apply to the 2016 Summer Math Camps

We have four programs in the summer:

- Half-day JSMC in San Marcos for 4th-8th grade students
- Half-day JSMC in Round Rock for 4th-8th grade students
- Residential JSMC at Texas State University for 6th-8th grade students
- HSMC at Texas State University for high school students

Apply now!

"<u>Like</u>" the Mathworks facebook page!

Receive instant news updates, connect with other alumni, and check out fun math topics!



Support excellence in mathematics education

Donate online here and help provide mathematical opportunities to young students for years to come

Friends and alumni of Mathworks at Texas State University

<u>Unsubscribe</u> <<Email Address>> from this list.

Our mailing address is: Mathworks at Texas State University - San Marcos ASBS 110 601 University Dr. San Marcos, TX 78666

Add us to your address book

Copyright (C) 2016 Mathworks at Texas State University - San Marcos All rights reserved.

Forward this email to a friend Update your profile

